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  Letter dated 30 January 2021 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General  
 

 

 I have the honour to refer to a letter dated 13 January 2021 from the President 

of Colombia, Iván Duque Márquez, by which he requested the Security Council to 

add to the mandate of the United Nations Verification Mission in Colombia the task 

of supporting the Special Jurisdiction for Peace in verifying compliance with 

sentences that the Special Jurisdiction would impose.  

 In its resolution 2545 (2020), adopted on 25 September 2020, the Security 

Council expressed its readiness to consider the addition of that task to the mandate of 

the Mission, based on the outcome of the consultation process coordinated by the 

Government of Colombia. 

 In the light of the letter dated 13 January from the President of Colombia, sent 

on behalf of the Government of Colombia and with the agreement of the Fuerza 

Alternativa Revolucionaria del Común party, the members of the Security Council 

request you to provide for their consideration, by 26 February 2021, detailed 

recommendations on how that additional task would be carried out and any 

implications for the configuration of the Mission.  

 

 

(Signed) Tarek Ladeb 

President of the Security Council 

 

https://undocs.org/en/S/RES/2545(2020)

